
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Year 2 Term 6 2021/22 
 

Welcome to Term 6.  

Welcome back to Term 6 we hope you and your children have had a good break. 

We are looking forward to doing some great learning this term so please login to DOJO 

every week to see the amazing work that the children will be doing.  

Readers and Writers 

This term, we will study the book 'The Pirates 

next door’ by Jonny Duddle. 

We will focus on using the book to explore 

language and have an end of unit outcome of 

writing an adventure narrative. 

 
 

In our morning reading sessions, we will be 

building our reading comprehension skills and 

be able to answer questions about texts. We 

will also continue to practise our retelling 

skills and be able to make predictions and 

inferences from our reading.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

In this term, we will be consolidating our 

understanding of number, the four 

operations and fractions. 

 

We will be developing our skills of 

reasoning and problem solving with all 

areas of our maths learning. 

 

We will continue to develop our skills of 

recalling the 2, 5 and 10 multiplication 

tables. 

 



 

History 

The children will be focusing on ‘Being an Historian’ this term. They will develop their 

understanding of the skills needed to be an effective historian. They will be using them 

skills to explore life in the Victorian times. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

For this term, children in Year 2 will be developing their skills at 

‘Being an athlete’ with Bristol Sports support.  

The children will continue to have PE every Tuesday and Thursday. 

 
 

 

Homework 

 

Please listen to your child read at home 5 times per week. This is 

the most important thing you can do to support learning at this age. 

Just 15 minutes per day makes a big difference! We will be 

checking yellow reading records weekly and changing your children’s 

books. 

In addition, please encourage your child to practise their times 

tables on Times Table Rock Stars. 

 
  

 


